
Important Announcement: Prescription Drug 

Withdrawal 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We are writing to inform you about the withdrawal of [Drug Name] from the market, effective 

immediately. This decision has been made due to [brief reason for withdrawal, e.g., safety 

concerns, manufacturing issues, etc.]. 

We understand that this news may cause concern, and we want to assure you that your health and 

safety are our top priority. If you are currently taking [Drug Name], we recommend that you 

schedule an appointment with your healthcare provider to discuss alternative treatment options. 

For your convenience, we have provided additional resources on our website at [insert website 

link] where you can find more information regarding this withdrawal and possible substitutes for 

your ongoing treatment. 

If you have any questions or require further assistance, please do not hesitate to reach out to our 

customer service team at [insert contact information]. 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 

[Contact Information] 


